Brennan, Charlotte

From: Programme Officer

Sent: 02 October 2018 11:39

To: Programme Officer

Subject: Examination of the Breckland District Local Plan (2011 – 2036) (the Plan)

Dear All,

I am writing to inform you that on 20th September 2018, the Inspector formally closed the hearing sessions, which formed part of the examination into the soundness of the Breckland District Council Local Plan. The examination will remain open until the Inspector's report has been submitted to the Council. However, he will not accept any further representations or evidence unless he specifically requests it. Further evidence or unsolicited material will be returned.

A number of Main Modifications (MMs) have been discussed during the hearing sessions and the Inspector may require further MMs to address soundness issues. The Inspector will write to the Council soon to set out if any further modifications are necessary, so please regularly monitor the examination website page. https://www.breckland.gov.uk/article/7344/Examination-Documents

The MM schedule and any additional information associated with the Sustainability Appraisal (SA) will be subject to a period of 6 weeks consultation, where everyone will have an opportunity to provide representations. The Inspector will consider the representations before coming to his final conclusions, which will be set out in his report. I will contact you again at that time to advise you of the dates for the consultation.

Kind Regards

Charlotte Brennan

Charlotte Brennan Programme Officer

DDI: 01362 656296

Email: programme.officer@breckland.gov.uk

Elizabeth House, Walpole Loke, Dereham, Norfolk, NR19 1EE

Please note from 1st September 2018 – My working days will be Tuesday-Friday only and I am currently working part time on this role.